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Public Notice - Grants in Aid 

Please be advised that Council of the District of Lantzville 

will receive applications for Grants in Aid for the 2012 
calendar year.  Applications must be completed and 

submitted to Donna Smith, Deputy Director of Corporate 
Administration, no later than Tuesday, January 31, 
2012.  Application forms, including guidelines may be 

obtained from the District of Lantzville Office, 7192 
Lantzville Road, or you may download an application 

from the District of Lantzville’s website www.lantzville.ca.  
Any inquiries – please call the District Office at 

250.390.4006 or email: district@lantzville.ca. 

 
How to contact Members of Council 

Mayor Jack de Jong 
Phone: 250.390.3242 

E-mail: jackadejong@shaw.ca 

Councillor Joe Bratkowski 
Home: 250.390.2767  

Office: 250.951.2067 
E-mail: joebratkowski@shaw.ca 

Councillor Brian Dempsey 

Phone: 250.390.4222 
E-mail: bdempsey@telus.net 

Councillor Denise Haime 
Phone: 250.390.4131 
E-mail: denisehaime@shaw.ca 

Councillor Jennifer Millbank 
E-mail: jpmillbank@shaw.ca 

Councillor Andrew Mostad 
Phone: 250.327.2285 

E-mail: andrewmostad@gmail.com 

Councillor Graham Savage 
Phone: 250.390.3368 

E-mail: grahamsavage@shaw.ca 

 

 

Council Meetings in January 

Monday, January 9 – Regular Meeting 

Monday, January 16 – Committee of the Whole 
Monday, January 23 – Regular Meeting 

 

District Office Hours 
 

Please be advised that the District Office will be 
closed from Monday, December 26th, 2011 

to Monday, January 2nd, 2012 (inclusive).  
The District Office will re-open at 8:00 a.m. on 

Tuesday, January 3rd, 2012. 

 
Food Waste and Recycling - Pickup Schedule 

Changes 
Just a reminder that when there is a holiday, your 

regular collection day moves forward a day.  This means 
that due to New Years’ Day, your collection day will be 

Tuesday, January 3, 2012 (food waste and recycling).  

Please have your food waste/recycling at the curb by 
8:00 a.m. 

 
A special thank you to the Lantzville Market for 

assisting the District every year by selling garbage tags 

during the holiday season. 
 

Parking When It Snows 
In preparation for winter weather, the District’s Public 

Works Department is requesting that residents on the 

following roads park on the south side of the road.   
 

 Northwind Drive 

 Southwind Drive 

 Fernmar Road 

 Clark Crescent  

 Andrea Crescent 

 
Parking on the south side of the road will allow our snow 

plows to maneuver along the roads and provide better 
service to your neighbourhoods.  Thank you! 
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